
 

 

Monday 10th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

I trust you all had a good Christmas and I would like to take this opportunity 

to wish you all a Happy New Year. The students have returned to school 

refreshed, eager and happy to see their friends and staff members. 

As you are aware we have returned to school with different arrangements, 

due to the current wave of Omicron.  All of the students have adapted to 

these changes really well, whether they be on their house or in a different 

classroom. The way they have coped with the changes and engaged with 

their learning is a real credit to them. It has been a real team effort and they 

have certainly played their part. 

In line with government guidance I encourage you to continue to test your 

child at least twice week to support their continued safety. If you require any 

lateral flow tests we have a limited supply in the school office, so please ask.  

Thank you for your continued support with our current arrangements and 

helping to keep everyone safe. I hope you all have an enjoyable, safe and 

relaxed weekend. 

Have a great week everyone! 

Stuart Bruce 


